Declaratory
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
BOARD OF ARCHITECTURE AND INTERIOR DESIGN
NOTICE OF DISPOSITION OF PETITION FOR DECLARATORY STATEMENT

The Board of Architecture and Interior Design hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Edwin A. Bayo, Esquire, on behalf of Cynthia David and Connie Turner on June 11, 2018, seeking a declaratory statement from the Board regarding subsection 481.203(8), Florida Statutes, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition published in Vol. 44, No. 120, of the June 20, 2018, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Krista Woodard, Executive Director, Board of Architecture and Interior Design, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0751.
